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To: Secretary, Board

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DOC #CM20030211
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 2:28:47 PM
DOC #CM20030211

To whom this may concern.
PLEASE REQUIRE NEW INTERNET LINES TO BE RUN

My wife and I just move onto Delaware Rd in Hope/Columbia and were shocked to find we
have no internet.

I have been struggeling to do remote work and remote life during covid using my phones hot
spot.

Please let us join the 21st century.
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